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17th March 2021 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 
 

RE:  Comic Relief Red Nose Day – Friday 19th March 2021 
 

This Friday is Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day and after the year we have all had, we very much want to join in and 

support this worthy cause.  Therefore, we are inviting children to come dressed in non-school uniform, on Friday, 

in return for a suggested donation of 50p, which will go to Comic Relief.  We recognise and apologise that we have 

not been able to give parents much notice as we have only just welcomed all the children back and are settling in to 

our normal school routine.   

 

Sadly, as we know you will understand, children cannot wear or bring in to school any red noses which you may have 

purchased.  This is to keep us Covid-safe and ensure that children don’t ‘share’ their red noses.  

 

Children can come in home clothes or dressed as their favourite super heroes, we just ask that clothing and footwear 

is appropriate to the ever changing weather which we are experiencing at the moment! 

 

Things might be a little different this year, but we hope the children will enjoy having this non uniform day and at the 

same time we can help to raise some money to support those living incredibly tough lives. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss Cadwallader 

Acting Head of School 
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